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The Israel-Jordan Peace Treaty is an important building block for peace
throughout the region. It is imperative that the momentum for peace be
maintained. We encourage the conclusion of peace treaties between Israel
and Lebanon and Syria. We pledge our firm support for the Israeli-Palestinian
Declaration of Principles. We urge Israel and the Palestinian Authority to
conclude, as agreed between them, the arrangements for elections in the
Palestinian Autonomous Territory and the redeployment of Israeli Defence
Forces. We also recognize the importance of the economic basis for peace,
notably the need for regional integration. We reiterate our call to the League
of Arab States to end its boycott of Israel.

We call upon the Government of Iran to participate constructively in regional

and world affairs, and to desist from supporting radical groups that seek to

destroy the Middle East Peace Process and destabilize the region. We also

call on the Iranian Government to reject terrorism and, in particular, to

withdraw its support from the continuing threats to the life of Mr. Salman

Rushdie and others associated with his work. We call on all States to avoid

any collaboration with Iran which might contribute to the acquisition of a

nuclear weapons capability. ‘

We reiterate our resolve to enforce full implementation of each and every
relevant UN Security Council resolution concerning Iraq and Libya until they
are complied with, and recall that such implementation would entail the
reassessment of sanctions. We urge Iraq to reconsider its rejection of UN
Security Council Resolution 986 which would permit the sale of oil and
purchase of humanitarian goods.

We support the positive steps of the Algerian Government towards economic
reform, and believe that peace and stability provide the only durable
foundation for success. We call for an end to the violence in Algeria,and

urge all parties that accept non-violent and democratic principles to pursue
political reconciliation through peaceful dialogue and a genuine electoral
process. '

We applaud the peaceful and democratic transition of power in South Africa,
the successful holding of elections elsewhere in Southern Africa, and the
Angolan peace process. These developments provide good grounds for
optimism about Africa’s longer term prospects. We will continue to support
efforts by African leaders to prevent conflict and enhance the welfare of

their populations through democratization, structural reform, and economic
liberalization. ‘




